
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 27 August 2021 2:24 PM 
To: Elizabeth.Furfaro@apsc.gov.au 
Cc: legal@apsc.gov.au; Charmaine.Sims@apsc.gov.au; Andrew.McNeilly@apsc.gov.au; Jillian.Prideaux@apsc.gov.au; 
AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - APSC extension of time request [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

OFFICIAL 

Dear Ms Furfaro,  
 
I refer to the email below.  
 
The request as proposed below is granted.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Furfaro, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Furfaro@apsc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 27 August 2021 1:44 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: LEGAL <legal@apsc.gov.au>; Furfaro, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Furfaro@apsc.gov.au>; Sims, Charmaine 
<Charmaine.Sims@apsc.gov.au>; McNeilly, Andrew <Andrew.McNeilly@apsc.gov.au>; Prideaux, Jillian 
<Jillian.Prideaux@apsc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2021/54 - APSC extension of time request [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

OFFICIAL 

Dear Associate  
 
The Australian Public Service Commission (APSC) is writing as an interested party in matter AM2021/54.  
 
The APSC will be making submissions in accordance the Full Bench’s direction at paragraph [96] of statement [2021] 
FWCFB 5281 made 26 August 2021.  
 
We note the Full Bench has directed submissions be made by 4:00pm AEST Thursday, 2 September 2021.  
 
Request for extension of time  
 
The APSC has considered the time needed to prepare and finalise submissions, including consultation requirements 
with other Australian Public Service agencies. 
 
Following this consideration the APSC respectfully requests: 
 

1. Whether there is scope within the timeframe set for the casual terms award review 2021 for an extension of 

time to be granted to the APSC to prepare submissions per paragraph [96] of the statement? 

 

2. And if there is scope, whether the APSC can be granted an extension of time to make submissions until 

4:00pm AEST Thursday, 9 September 2021? 
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The APSC thanks the Full Bench’s chambers’ for consideration of this request.  
 
Regards 
 

Elizabeth Furfaro 

Lawyer | Legal Services  

 

Australian Public Service Commission 

Level 4, B Block, Treasury Building, Parkes Place West, PARKES ACT 2600 
GPO Box 3176 CANBERRA ACT 2601 

 

t: 02 6202 3846  w: www.apsc.gov.au          

                            

 
 
 
 

 

http://www.apsc.gov.au/
https://twitter.com/PublicServiceAU
https://www.facebook.com/AusPublicService/

